Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter)

Hello everybody. We hope that you are all keeping well and are We hope that you have all been keeping busy. Mrs
staying safe. We know for some of you making a decision Hough and I have been.......

whether to send your little one back to nursery has not been easy.
We just want to reassure you that we totally understand that the
decision you have made is because it is right for you, your family
and most of all, your child. Please do not feel guilty about your
decision; no one is judging you. If you have chosen to send your
child back to nursery, we ask that you please read the letter on
parent hub that sets out the procedures and practices that you
will need to follow to ensure everyone stays safe. Unfortunately,
we have now reached the cut-off date for you to inform school
about whether or not you want your child to return on June 1.
If you have decided not to send your child to nursery, but change
your mind, please do not hesitate to contact school. Please be
reassured that your child will still have their nursery/school place
in September.

We will continue to keep in touch with everybody and | will
continue to add a weekly activity plan (linked to a book) on
parent hub and the school website.

If your child is due to go to school in September, we understand
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colouring and completinga jigsaw

that you may be feeling anxious about their move to school. We Keep smiling, keep busy and keep well. We miss
are going to do our best to organise some transition days, which you all so much and you are all doing an amazing
will enable the children to meet their new teacher and visit their job. Thank you for all your support. You know
new classroom. We will also hold a ‘new to reception’ meeting where we are if you need us. Take care and stay
for parents/carers which will enable you to receive all the safe. Love Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough xx
information you need about your child starting school.




